CITY OF WOODLAND
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

Notice is hereby given that the City of Woodland, Washington will hold an open-record public hearing at the regular meeting on Monday, June 5, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. or shortly thereafter, in the Council Chambers of the Woodland Police Department, 200 E. Scott Avenue, Woodland, Washington. The purpose of the meeting is to receive comments from interested individuals for the City of Woodland Transportation Improvement Program for the period 2024-2029.
Comments will be received from interested individuals. For further information contact Tracy Coleman, Public Works Director at 230 Davidson Ave, PO Box 9, Woodland Washington 98674, or at 360-225-7999. 

Dated this 12th of May 2023.

Tracy Coleman / s /

Tracy Coleman
Public Works Director
Deputy Clerk-Treasurer
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